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Jack & the Beanstalk at The Scarborough Spa 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Next month we are planning to take all Year 1 children to see “Jack & The Beanstalk” at the Spa 

Theatre. 
 

Date: Thursday 21st December 2017 

Depart: 9.00am 

Transport: Walking 

Clothing: Full school uniform, warm coat and sensible shoes. 

Lunch: Children will need a packed lunch in a named rucksack 

  No glass bottles or fizzy drinks please. 

 All children in Y1 are entitled to a free school packed lunch, please indicate on the slip 

below if you would like school to provide a packed lunch 

Sweets: Children may bring one small of packet of sweets (no chocolate) for the interval. 

Cost: £5 voluntary contribution. The remaining costs for the visit will be met by school. 

No child will be left in school due to non-contribution, however if support is not adequate, 

the visit cannot take place. 

Consent:  As the visit is in the local area within school time, a specific permission slip is not required 

on this occasion 

Payment:  Via ParentPay or send correct money and remittance slip to school, no later than Friday 

1st December 2017. 
 

If you have any questions, please see your child’s class teacher.   
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr K Wright 

Headteacher 

 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

GLADSTONE ROAD PRIMARY SCHOOL GLADSTONE ROAD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Y1 Jack & The Beanstalk Y1 Jack & The Beanstalk  

 

Child: ____________________________ Child: ________________________________ 

 

Class: ____________________________ Class: ____________________________ 

 

I enclose the £5.00 contribution Please order a free school pack lunch for my child 

 

Signed: ___________________________ Signed: ______________________________ 
(Parent/Carer) (Parent/Carer) 

 


